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Mass Schedule 
Sunday: 8:00 am Low Mass, 10:45 am Sung Mass 

Monday through Friday: See within 
Saturday: 8:00 am Mass 

(See Liturgical Calendar within for exceptions) 
 

Confessions are heard one half-hour before each Mass, 
or by appointment. 

 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: First Fridays after Mass. 

Eighteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

September 23 - 29, 2018

http://www.arkansaslatinmass.com/


Liturgical Calendar 

Sunday, September 23, Eighteenth Sunday after Pentecost 
8:00 am Rachel Menzies (Curtis Niersthemier) 
10:45 am Pro Populo  

Monday, September 24, Feria 
8:00 am Daniel Wilson+ (Curtis Niersthemier) 
                 
Tuesday, September 25, Feria 
6:30 pm Rebecca Ridding (Curtis Niersthemier) 
                 
Wednesday, September 26, SS Jean Brebeuf, Isaac Jogues, &  
                        Companions, Martyrs 
7:00 am          Renee Mitchell (Andrea Rice)  

Thursday, September 27, SS Cosmos & Damian, Martyrs 
7:00 am William Ryan Giger (Jason Kordsmeier) 
 
Friday, September 28, St. Wenceslaus, Duke & Martyr 
6:30 pm Father Edward Brodsky FSSP (Pat & Lisa Brodsky) 

Saturday, September 29, Dedication of St. Michael the Archangel 
8:00 am   James Hays+ (Mrs. Joshua Witter)                

Sunday, September 30, Nineteenth Sunday after Pentecost 
8:00 am Dr. Larry Watkins (J Fred Hart)                  
10:45 am  Pro Populo 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 



Weekly Attendance & Collection 

 
Attendance 
 8:00 am:   NA        
10:45 am:  126         
Total:      NA  

Collection  
Regular:   $3,195.00 
Catechetical Sunday:                    $   135.50                      
Total Collections:   $3,330.50 

Welcome! 

Welcome to Newcomers and Visitors! Please come join us in the parish 
hall after Sunday Mass. Please note that, at the traditional Mass, Holy 
Communion is always received on the tongue, and for those physically 
able, while kneeling. (There is no need to respond ‘Amen’.)  
 
Chapel veils are available in the vestibule to borrow for Mass.  
 
If you would like to register as a parishioner here, please fill out a 
registration form, found in the back of the church, and place in the gray 
box outside the Church Office.  

Announcements and Events 

Proper for Today’s Mass: The texts proper to today’s Mass begin on 
page 385 in the St. Edmund Campion Missal & Hymnal. 
 
Rosary Makers’ Guild: Our parish now has a guild called “Our Lady of 
Fatima Rosary Makers.”  Its work is making Rosaries for the missions.  
Donations are encouraged to pay for the supplies for the guild. 
Designated envelopes are available in the vestibule (please write 
“Rosary Makers” as a memo on any donation by check.) More 
volunteers are also needed to make rosaries. Lessons are available after 
the sung Mass every Sunday. 
 
 
 
 

For Last Sunday, September 16 



40 Days for Life campaign begins on Wednesday September 26 through 
November 4. Volunteers are needed to pray in front of the abortion 
clinic at #4 Office Park Drive in Little Rock. Our parish has not selected a 
particular time slot at this point, but you may select a time convenient 
for you.  To volunteer call Toni Blackwell at 650-2993. 
 
National Life Chain Sunday is October 7 from 2:00 to 3:00 pm.  Our 
parish is located at its usual place at the intersection of Bowman and 
Chenal on the northwest corner by Twin City Bank. Parking is allowed in 
the bank parking lot. Please join us in this prayerful and public witness 
against abortion. 
 
News on Architectural Work on the Church: The local architect worked 
during the last week in August taking interior, vertical measurements 
throughout the building. These will allow accurate cross-sections of the 
whole building, to be used in conjunction with the floorplans already 
completed. An environmental safety firm visited to take samples of 
materials throughout the building – a necessary step before any major 
remodeling can be done. Fr. McCambridge has recently consulted with 
an architect who has done a number of designs for churches of the 
FSSP; they have discussed specific possibilities for the master plan for 
the property, and especially the church proper.  
 
Cleaning of Church: We now have two teams formed to clean the 
church and social hall on the first and third Saturdays of the month. 
Next day to clean is October 6.  
 
Please remember in your prayers: Susan Moore, Gail Demarest, Gary 
Crouch, Richard Rappold (father of Rebecca Sanson), Gerald Kirk 
(health), Linda Barry (health), June Gardner (health), Penny Witter 
(health), Gerald Spencer (health), Leonard Bradberry (health), Bill and 
Karen Gilmore, Lorine Kordsmeier (health) Sarah Whitehead (safe 
delivery). 
 


